
Mr Lee Kuan Yew and Singapore’s founding 
leaders exemplified key values such as boldness 
and resilience, integrity, multiculturalism and 
service to others before self. They turned their 

vision for Singapore into reality. 
 

Their values and ideals remain relevant for 
Singapore’s present and future.

To commemorate the 100thth  anniversary of Mr Lee’s birth in 2023, 
the Lee Kuan Yew Centennial Fund has been established for 

donations from the private and people sectors. The Fund supports 
the development of Singapore youth to become visionary leaders 

with the imagination and determination to shape Singapore’s 
future as an exceptional nation.  

 
It will be used to support three education-related initiatives to 

develop and recognise young leaders in Singapore. The initiatives 
are: (i) Singapore Young Leaders Programme (managed by the 

Ministry of Education); (ii) Expansion of Lee Kuan Yew Scholarship 
Awards (managed by Lee Kuan Yew Scholarship Fund (Company 

Limited by Guarantee) Board of Directors); and (iii) Lee Kuan 
Yew Post-Graduate Scholarship for Urban Greenery and Ecology 
(managed by the National Parks Board). The Fund may also be 

used for other education-related initiatives in future. 
 

Through these initiatives, we seek to inspire the younger 
generation of Singaporeans to shape a better, brighter future  

for our nation.
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To encourage donations to the Lee Kuan Yew Centennial Fund, the 
Government will provide one-off dollar-for-dollar matching, capped at a  

total of S$50 million. 
 

The Lee Kuan Yew Centennial Fund will be managed as a specific fund under 
the Ministry of Education’s Education Fund where the donations received, and 

income generated, can be used to fund the initiatives. The Education Fund 
Board of Trustees will administer the donations and make decisions on the 

investment and disbursement on the Fund, including utilisation of donations 
for other education-related initiatives beyond the initiatives specified in this 

information sheet. 
 

Donations to the Lee Kuan Yew Centennial Fund are tax deductible.  
If you wish to contribute to the Lee Kuan Yew Centennial Fund or make any 

clarifications, please email Mr Mark Ho at MOE_Education_Fund@moe.gov.sg.  
We will get back to you as soon as possible.

 
Thank you.
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